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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement

Third Sunday of Ordinary Time
26t January 2025

. Please noted that The Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament for February 2025
(February 1, Saturday) will be suspended once.

. The schedules for the Lunar New Year masses are as follows:

28th Jan (Tue.) :

Lunar New Year Thanksgiving Mass in Cantonese at 5:00 pm.

29th Jan (Wed.) :
Lunar New Year Masses in Cantonese at 10:30 am, in Mandarin at 11:45 pm.

Please note that the carpark will only be open for attendees of the "Lunar New
Year Thanksgiving Mass" starting from 4:00 p.m.

. To celebrate Jubilee 2025 of Church and to become "Pilgrims of Hope," our
chapel will hold a series of activities, and we warmly welcome brothers and
sisters to participate!

THE FIRST EVENT: "Lunar New Year Hiking for Youth"

Date: January 31, 2025 (the third day of the Lunar New Year)

Time: 10:00 AM

Location: From Mui Wo to Trappist Monastery.

Target: Youth aged 16 to 30 (able to handle basic hiking)

Registration: Chapel office

THE SECOND EVENT:

"St. Ignatius Chapel Senior Group has established.”

We are currently recruiting members for this group. Any parishioner aged 60
or above can register to become a member.

Our Chapel will hold activities later to strengthen the connections and cohesion
among our senior parishioners.

Registration: Chapel office

. In the spirit of sharing God’s love and supporting those in need this Chinese
New Year, our Chapel is requesting donations of red packets (lai see). All

collected red packets will be distributed to Home for the Aged of “Little Sisters
of the Poor” and “Missionaries of Charity” at Shamshuipo, Kowloon.

All faithful can contribute partly of their red packets by placing them in the

donation box located inside the Chapel from 2nd -16th February. Thank
you for your generosity!

. The financial report of our Chapel for December 2024 is as follows:
Income: $156,798

Expenses: $194,340

Deficit: $ 37,542

Thank you for your generous support.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website for
reference.



